
 
 

Canada’s talent agents stand in support of ACTRA 
members 
ACTRA thanks Talent Agents and their Associations, TAMAC and the EIC for their strong support 
of ACTRA members. Their support and commitment to ACTRA Members is essential to our 
union in this fight. 
 
Watch out for more messages of support and solidarity this week from other industry 
organizations and sibling unions and guilds. 
 
Read more… 
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